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About Parksville ― Located on Vancouver Island's sheltered east coast, 12,000 residents call Parksville their home.  

Parksville offers a quality lifestyle with many activities. We are committed to being the city of choice for ourselves and future  
generations in a clean, safe, friendly, economically viable and sustainable environment. 
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Temple Street upgrade – Bay Avenue to west of Phillips Street  
Public information session – October 2 
 
The City of Parksville has scheduled a second public information session on Wednesday, October 2 
to review the proposed upgrade of the Temple Street corridor from Bay Avenue to west of Phillips 
Street, about 2,000 meters.  
 
The City received input from the public in March and has now reviewed with the consultant, the 
comments in an attempt to reconcile with the proposed design. This open house will address these 
concerns and provide further information on plans to upgrade Temple Street. Construction plans 
include new and upgraded infrastructure and the provision of a continuous pedestrian route. The 
project is scheduled for construction in 2014. 
 
Residents are encouraged to drop by between 4 pm and 7 pm to learn more about this project and 
provide further comments. The information session will be held in the Forum at the Parksville Civic 
and Technology Centre. 
 
 
Temple Street Upgrade – Bay Avenue to west of Phillips Street  
 
DATE:  Wednesday, October 2, from 4 - 7 pm 
 

LOCATION: Forum, Parksville Civic and Technology Centre 
100 Jensen Avenue East, Parksville 
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For more information: 
 Engineering and Operations  250 248-5412 
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